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IDWR /NORTH CHANGE IN ADDRESS OF NOTICE OF CLAIM

Adjudication Claim Number(s): 95-9977

Previous Mailing Address: Aed Dest 100,0 Waley, Assy. Zac.
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Please mail or FAX this completed form to the office nearest you:

Adjudication Section

Idaho Department of Water Resources
7600 N. Mineral Dr., Ste. 100

Coeur d’Alene, ID 83815-7763

Phone 208-762-2800 .

FAX 208-762-2819

Adjudication Section

Idaho Department of Water Resources
650 Addison Ave. W, Ste. 500

Twin Falls, ID 83301-5858

Phone 208-736-3033

FAX 208-736-3037

Adjudication Section

Idaho Department of Water Resources
322 E. Front St.

P.O. Box 83720

Boise, ID 83720-0098

Phone 208-287-4800

FAX 208-287-6700

Adjudication Section

Idaho Department of Water Resources
2735 Airport Way

Boise, ID 83705-5082

Phone 208-334-2190

FAX 208-334-2348

Adjudication Section

Idaho Department of Water Resources
900 N. Skyline Dr., Ste. A

Idaho Falls, ID 83402-3653

Phone 208-525-7161

FAX 208-525-7177
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State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

NORTHERN REGION ¢ 7600 N MINERAL DR STE 100 « COEUR D ALENE ID 83815-7763
Phone: (208) 762-2800 * Fax: (208) 762-2819 » Website: idwr.idaho.gov

C.L. “BUTCH” OTTER GARY SPACKMAN
Governor Director

September 12, 2018
RED DELL LOOP WATER ASSN INC
30879 N RED DELL LOOP
ATHOL ID 83801

Re: Water Right No. 95-9977

Dear Claimant:

Enclosed is a copy of the Notice of Completed Administrative Procedure and associated water right(s)
that has been sent to the Coeur d’Alene-Spokane River Basin Adjudication Court, reflecting the address
change for your water right(s). These documents are now required to be filed by the Department in
order to notify the Court of any changes to your water right(s).

This notification to the Court does not affect the previous approval of this water right(s). You will be
notified of any future action on your water right(s) by the CSRBA Court or Water Resources.

Please contact this office if you have any questions concerning this notification.

Sincerely,
Q@m y W A
Dawn Lenon

Technical Records Specialist 1



